
Ms. Ololade Adetutu Owoade (Tutu) joined FEMA in September 2021 and has served 
the organization in multiple roles since then including as Information System Security 
Manager, Deputy Director of the Compliance Division, and most recently, Acting Deputy 
Director, Audit Division. In her role as a senior level cybersecurity practitioner, she has 
led and contributed to many initiatives. She serves as an advisor to senior agency 
officials concerning complex and unusual management and program review issues. 
Prior to FEMA, she worked at the Defense Information Systems Agency (DISA) leading 
teams supporting the assessment and authorization of cloud services for both the 
FedRAMP Joint Authorization Board (JAB) and Department of Defense (DoD) cloud 
authorizations. Ms. Owoade has more than 20 years’ experience in Information 
Technology and Cybersecurity starting out in IT Service management at the University 
of Maryland Libraries. Over the years, she has gained experience working for non-
profits and organizations such as Northrop Grumman, Booz Allen Hamilton, and 
General Dynamics IT. 
  
Ms. Owoade has a bachelor’s degree in Computer & Information Science, a master’s 
degree in Organizational Communications with a concentration in Telecommunication 
Policy, and multiple certifications including the Certified Information Systems Security 
Professional (CISSP), Certified Cloud Security Professional (CCSP), and GIAC Critical 
Controls Certification (GCCC). She contributes to the cyber community by serving as a 
mentor for those starting out in cybersecurity and providing cybersecurity safety training 
in neighborhood schools. 
 


